
 

Kirk News 
 

                                Welcome! 

We would like to welcome you to our service today.  We 

are happy to have you and we hope that you will find our 

worship engaging and our community welcoming. We hope to see 

you again in the coming weeks.  
 

 

Large Print Bulletins 

Large print bulletins are available at the main doors. 
 

                               Nursery 

Nursery is available for children from birth to age four. 

Please feel free to make use of this area for whatever 

needs you have and if there is anything you require please ask our 

nursery attendants who will be happy to help you.  
 

Children’s Worship 

There is a children’s worship class available downstairs for children 

ages 4 and up.   
 

Receivers and Headphones Available 

We have an assisted hearing device installed and receivers and 

headphones are available for use during the Service. If you would 

like to use them, please speak to the person at the sound system.  
 

                  Fellowship Time 

Please join us for fellowship time today in the upper hall 

following the morning service with David and Paulette 

Hooley as our hosts.  
 

200th Anniversary of the Kirk 

From the time of its founding in 1825, our congregation has been a 

beacon of Christian worship and service in the Charlottetown 

community.  In 2025 we will celebrate our past and look to the future 

with a series of activities to mark the 200th anniversary of the Kirk - 

more on this as the year unfolds. Beginning this week and continuing 

through 2025, the Kirk 200 logo will grace the cover of our bulletin.  

Designed by David Robinson, the logo shows distinctive features of 

the first Kirk building, as well as the Kirk we know and love today. 
 

Pastoral Care 

If any pastoral care concerns arise then please contact Rev. 

Amanda at 902-894-5382. 
 

Session Meeting 

Session will meet on Tuesday, January 14th at 6:30 p.m. at the Kirk in 

the Parlour. 

 
Management Committee Meeting 

The Management Committee will be meeting on Thursday, January 

16th at 7 p.m. at the Kirk. 
 

Sunday School and Nursery Program 2025 

Due to a shortage of available volunteers to staff the Nursery and 

Sunday School programs for winter/spring 2025, we have made some 

adjustments to our offerings. A staffed Nursery will only be available 

until February 23. After that time, the Nursery facilities will be available 

to parents of infants and toddlers on an un-staffed basis. Children 

aged 3 and up will be invited to join the Sunday School class, should 

they so wish. We hope that having made these adjustments that we 

can continue to offer viable, engaging Christian Education 

opportunities to the youngsters in our congregation. 
 

Apartment/House Sought 

The Gorzin family is looking for a new apartment or house to rent. 

They are hoping to find a 2 bedroom, furnished and with utilities 

included, in the range of $1,500/mo. If you are aware of anything 

suitable, please let Hossein Gorzin know at: drgorzinh52@gmail.com. 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 
 

Soup Kitchen Volunteers Needed 

While we very much appreciate and thank the regular volunteers for 

serving at the Soup Kitchen, we are looking to recruit more members 

of the congregation.  Some details are: We cook the first Saturday 

of every month except in July and August. The meal is the same 

every month - potatoes, ground beef with gravy and mixed peas, 

corn and carrots. The food is picked up and dropped off by Michele 

Halliwell the day before and Amy drops off the cookies. You would 

arrive by 9:00 a.m. (or before if possible) to cook the potatoes (they 

have them peeled), cook the meat, make the gravy mix and heat 

the frozen vegetables. While things are cooking, the trays are made 

up with utensils, napkins, cookies, etc…. The doors open at 10:30 for 

the clients to enter and close at 11:50. After the clients leave, there 

will be some clean-up to do with the goal of finishing around 12 p.m.  

There are two staff members present who can assist if needed. 
 

Our next Soup kitchen date is February 1st.  Sign-up sheets are on the 

table in the Sanctuary by the front door.  If you have any questions 

you can contact Michele Halliwell at mhhalliwell004@gmail.com. 

 
 


